
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

We will send the 01 letter. 

John Plescow 
Monday, February 6, 2023 10:10 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 3:58 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 2:26 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

From: contact@psc.state.fl.us <contact@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 1:47 PM 

To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; rkellynyc@gmail.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 

Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Heidi Cononi 
Company: 
Primary Phone: 9175530030 
Secondary Phone: 
Email Address: rkellynyc@gmail.com 
Response requested? no 
Comments: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/6/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00900-2023 

Hello .. .I just received notice from Florida Power & Light regarding a 10% rate hike due to "increased natural 
gas costs due to the hurricane." NATURAL GAS PRICES HAVE BEEN CUT BY MORE THAN HALF IN 
THE LAST TWELVE MONTHS. It isn't right in this era of inflation due to food shortages that when energy 
costs have decreased substantially, FPL wants to tag us for another 10%. 
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